
From: Brent Reed <breed@usei-teleport.com>  
Sent: Wednesday, June 3, 2020 11:51 AM 
To: Trang Nguyen <Trang.Nguyen@fcc.gov>; 'Edwards, Gary' <gedwards@comsearch.com> 
Cc: 'TOCC@usei-teleport.com' <tocc@usei-teleport.com> 
Subject: RE: emission FW: Denali SES-MOD-20190923-01186, Call Sign E060416  
 
Hi Trang,  
 
Yes, the update for the 1 MHz is the only carrier that will be performing TT&C communications to NSS-
6.  
 
Let us know if there are any further questions.  
 
Regards,   
 
Brent Reed   
US Electrodynamics, Inc.  
PH: 509-689-1000  
http://www.usei-teleport.com  
 
 
 


